

ANDERSON COUNTY GOVERNMENT

TERRY FRANK
COUNTY MAYOR

July 15, 2016

Mr. Larry Sharp President, Veterans Appreciation Program 7416 Betenia Road Powell, TN 37849

Dear Mr. Sharp,

Thank you so much for stopping by my office recently to share information with me about your efforts to expand the Veterans Appreciation Program from Knox County to Anderson County.

Starting a program that reaches out to local businesses and encourages them to provide local Veterans with discounts on their services is a fantastic concept, and one I support whole-heartedly.

Personally, I believe that the men and women who have served our nation deserve to be treated with the utmost respect, and that respect should be displayed in a variety of ways!

Here in Anderson County, we recently initiated a community-supported, monthly Veterans Appreciation Breakfast that allows our Veterans to gather together in fellowship and share their stories and memories with each other, while being served by members of the community who want the Veterans to know how much we care about them.

The Veterans Appreciation Program for local businesses could be an extension of that show of respect! Please don't hesitate to contact me if I can be of assistance.

My best regards,

Mrs. Terry Frank

Anderson County Mayor